
 

 

  

 

 

7th July 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Year 8 End of Term Activities  

 

Wednesday 19th July – Trip to Thorpe Park 

 

A separate letter with full details for the day is available to view on the weekly bulletin if 

your child is going to Thorpe Park. 

 

Wednesday 19th July – Pupils not going on trip 

 

Pupils not on the trip will be joining year 7, participating in a carousel of activities, 

including It’s a Knockout, circus skills, armor, film and sports. 

 

Pupils will not be required to wear School uniform but please ensure no extremes of 

fashion.  They will be taking part in water activities and will get wet so need to bring 

their PE kit or a full change of clothes, swimwear if they wish and a small towel.  Pupils 

will need a hat and suncream. 

 

 

Tuesday 18th July – A Carousel of Activities 

 

Pupils will be participating in a variety of events, some of which will be outdoors, 

including an ‘It’s a Knockout’ event, and various activities following the theme of bees. 

Pupils will not be required to wear School uniform. They will be taking part in water 

activities and will get wet so will need to bring their PE kit or a full change of clothes to 

change into, swimwear if they wish and a small towel. Pupils will need a hat and sun-

cream.  

 

We are all looking forward to a very enjoyable end of term.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact the school office if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Murphy 

Head of Year 8 


